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I wish to make th4 following points of objection:
 
No changes were made National Highways to take the decision of the 2021
World Heritage Committee into account.
 
Have failed to address that the Secretary of State declared the impact on
the area being cut through in the proposal as ‘significantly adverse’.
 
Has not completely assessed alternative routes, e.g. the southern route
which would be a cheaper option as well.
 
Has not updated the construction costs.
 
Has not properly safeguarded the world heritage site.
 
Not considered recent developments in the rising climate crisis or the
Environmental Act 2021.
 
 
Hopefully, these concerns will be acted upon.
 
Stonehenge as a sacred site all visited from all over the world needs to be
respected for all its ancient and present value as a World Heritage site.
 
With sincere regards,
 
Ursula Knapp

 
 




